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Upcoming Meetings 
Chapter 92  

   

Meeting Dates for 2007/2008

 

Lambeth Legion,              

Dec. 2, 2007 

Feb. 3, 2008 

April  5, 2008 

June  1, 2008. 
Please note:  Membership dues are now due.  Only paid-
up members receive this newsletter. 

Dues Due

 

A reminder to all who did not send in their 
dues renewal form that payment for dues 
will be collected at the door in December.  
If you mailed in your renewal, your mem-
bership card will be available for you to 
pick up.  Please have your NAWCC  card 
with you. 

December Meeting

 

Our next meeting is December 2 at the Lambeth Legion.  Doors will open at 9:00 as usual.  
As in the past, we are asking for small amounts of donated Christmas goodies to have 
with our coffee.  Our speaker is Andy Dervan and he will be giving a talk on Patti clocks.  
Anyone who has a Patti in their collection is asked to consider bringing it for the display.  
In addition, (since it is the giving season) we will have a display of My favourite gift 
clock. .  Bring along a clock that was a gift and tell us why it is your favourite gifted 
clock. We will be having our usual Silent Auction.  Hope we see you there! 

Our February Meeting will be devoted to clockwork toys.  As in previous years, 
we will be having a Brunch following this meeting.  Tickets for the Brunch will be 
available at the December Meeting.  

President s Hello: 

From chilly Fort McMurray, AB, where the mighty Athabasca River has frozen 
over, a warm hello to all our members!  My stay here, driving a city transit bus, is 
coming to an end in about 5 more weeks.  I would like to wish all of you a very 
Merry Christmas, and I look forward to seeing you all again at our February meet-
ing.  

Bruce 



  Please send items for this newsletter to:         

  Cathy Koolen, 9952 Powell Road, Port Franks, Ontario, 

  N0M 2L0 

  Access our new website at:   
http://www.nawcc92.mysite.com/

 

  A new, improved website, developed by Don Purdy! 

WANTED

 

Clocks of All Kinds: One clock or a collection 

0% Commission for Clock Club Members 

Free pickup anywhere in Ontario. 

Freeman-Brooks Auctions, 

93 Oakwood Ave., Simcoe, Ontario. 

Tel:  (519) 426-6317 

CLASSIFIEDS 

V o l u m e 8  I s s u e 5 , N o v e m b e r 2 0 0 7 P a g e 2 

Clock Course

 
The most recent Clock Course in conjunction with Fanshawe 
College finished on October 27.  It was a hit, as these photos 
show!  To see more photos, visit the web site. 

Clock Tour 2007 

The September clock tour was a huge success.  We had a 
total of 76 people involved in the tour our best yet!! 

Special thanks to the members who generously opened 
their homes and collections to us!   

Upcoming Catalogue Auction with Clock Collection 
Mike Kelso (Heritage Auctions in Innnerkip) emailed me about 
his upcoming auction November 24.  He didn t send me any 
detailed information, except that he would be auctioning a clock 
collection (among other items).  For more information, you can 
call him at   519-469-8595 or visit his web site. 
http://www.theauctionadvertiser.com/Heritage/
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